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PAGB response to concerns over children’s cough medication  

John Smith, PAGB Chief Executive comments: “There are a wide range of effective 

cough medicines available over-the-counter which are suitable for children for short-

term-use. Parents who use these medicines to relieve the symptoms their children are 

experiencing should not be concerned by these reports.  

 

“It can be distressing for a parent to see their child in discomfort, and these medicines 

can play an important role in helping to reduce the symptoms of a cough and make 

their child feel more comfortable.  

 

“It’s important to remember that cough medicines will not ‘cure’ a cough. If used in 

accordance with the instructions on the packaging and in the patient information 

leaflet, then cough medicines are an appropriately safe way to help relieve the 

symptoms.  

 

“Coughs on average last a week or two and the key is to identify the most troublesome 

symptom and to choose an appropriate product. If any parent is concerned about the 

use of cough medicines they should speak to their pharmacist in the first instance.  

Pharmacists are highly trained healthcare professionals and can provide useful 

information and advice on over-the-counter medicines and treatments suitable for 

children.”  

- ENDS - 

Notes to editors: 
 
PAGB (Proprietary Association of Great Britain) is the UK trade association representing 
manufacturers of branded over-the-counter medicines, self care medical devices and food 
supplements.  
 
For further information, please contact Pegasus: Lauren Walker or Amy Skinner 
01273 712000 / PAGB@thisispegasus.co.uk 
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